
August 26, 2019  
Deputation of Brian Zeman,  
President, MHBC Planning, Urban & Landscape Architecture  

The purpose of my delegation is to respond to issues raised by Mr. Sinclair, Mr. 
Avery and Mr. Dalglish, provide Council a summary of the technical and agency 
review that was completed to address the concerns that are being raised and 
confirm for Council that the applicant is prepared to work with the Town in an 
effort to try to resolve any outstanding issues prior to the commencement of a 
hearing.. 
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